
“Anchored to Hope” - Hebrews 6:19

“Dear God, I tried my best, but if today I lose my hope, please remind me
that your plans are better than my dreams.  Amen” -A sinner’s prayer.

Taber Christian High school; Taber Christian High school @ Jason Visser 15
Phone: 403 359 3835.    Please call if a student is sick or will be absent.

Taber Christian High School News and Notes:
April 19, 2021 - April 25, 2021

Monday, April 19
Tuesday, April 20
Wednesday, April 21 - EPIC Career Fair (PM)
Thursday, April 22
Friday, April 23

School Year Calendar 2020-2021
Important Dates:
May 7 - School Based PD Days (all schools) - no students
May 15 - TCS/TCHS Golf Tournament
May 21 - School Based Unassigned Teacher Time - no students, no staff
May 24 - Division Wide Holiday - no students, no staff
June 25 - Last day of School - Sr. High

Report Cards
Report Cards are going home today! Please feel
free to contact the teachers if you wish to discuss
anything on the reports.



Food� Clas� & TCHS Hoodie�
For those who did not get a chance to pay for the Foods Class
Course Fee on School Cash Online, please send your $20 cash in
to the school office.  Please note that all students are taking this
class (half just completed and the rest will begin on Monday so
all students are required to pay for Foods).   Class Hoodies are
in!!  While the cost of the hoodies is a little over $60, TCHS will
be subsidizing these so that the cost to students is $35.  Students/parents will need to
pay for their hoodies on School Cash Online before taking the hoodies home. Go to our
school website: tchs.horizon.ab.ca and go to the “Quick Links - School Cash Online” to
set-up. Please let Mrs. Hoekstra know if you have any questions about this:
tanya.hoekstra@horizon.ab.ca or 403-359-3835.  This should be done by the end of the
month if possible.

Career and Technology Studies Options Update:

The last quarter CTS Option classes will start on Monday, April 19.  Mondays and
Wednesdays will continue to be Food Basics/Contemporary Baking and Introduction to
the Tourism Industry.  Tuesdays and Thursdays will be Personal Financial Information and
Construction Tools and Materials.  Please note that there is a course fee of $30 for
Construction due to material costs.  Those students registered in this class can pay this
fee on School Cash Online.

On Wednesday afternoon, April 21, all students will be going
to the EPIC career fair in Lethbridge.  EPIC stands for
“Exploring Possible Industries & Careers”.  Students and
staff will be bussed to the Lethbridge Exhibition Pavilion for
the event.  The bus will leave at 11:00am and return by
3:00pm.  Students will have the opportunity to explore a
variety of career pathways by interacting with industry
professionals in specific fields.  Exhibitors will show what it’s
like to work in a specific field as well as showcase their
business.
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The Society for Christian Education in Taber is hosting a fundraising golf
tournament for the new high school.  We would love to see you there!
E-mail tchsgolftournament@gmail.com or Phone Jason Visser
403-795-5988 if you would like to register or if you’d like more information!

We continue to encourage you to wear masks in public places.  Here
is a short video about the safety of mask wearing.
https://youtu.be/erE45Nfa6No
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